
 

 

Dear Travel Professionals, 

 

Aeroflot has temporarily stopped accepting new bookings on most international flights departing prior to 01 August; as a result 
these flights are no longer showing in GDS. However, the flights have not been cancelled and all ticketed bookings remain valid. 

 

This decision was driven by uncertainty over the date on which each government will lift restrictions on international travel, 
combined with Aeroflot’s desire to avoid accepting new bookings on flights that may yet be cancelled or rescheduled as a result of 
government restrictions, with all the inconvenience that this would cause. 

 

While these flight are currently not available for sale, they have not been cancelled.  Ticketed bookings on these flights remain valid; 
normal fare rules apply.   

 

If any of these flights are cancelled or rescheduled, travel agencies will be advised in the usual way through messages in the PNR.   

 

Best regards, 

 


